
 

LONG-ACTING INJECTABLE 
ANTIRETROVIRALS AT THE 

PHARMACY  
Long-acting HIV medicines are now available, but some of these have to be given 

by injection at a clinic or doctor’s office. 

Our study is looking for persons with HIV to give opinions 
on receiving long-acting antiretroviral injections at a 

community pharmacy.   

To be eligible you must be 
• At least 18 years old and living with HIV 

• Currently taking (or previously taking) HIV medications 
• Able to speak and read English 

• Able to complete a survey and an interview 
 
 

Participants will be offered a $50 gift card for completing 
the study  

 
If interested please call:  (415) 514-0892 
Or email Jennifer.Cocohoba@ucsf.edu 

 


